Welcome Letter
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year at Langford Middle School. I hope everyone had a terrific summer and looking forward to the upcoming school year; I know I am. This school year will be filled with fun, excitement and most importantly learning. Whether this learning takes place within a textbook or working with one another, it is sure to be exciting and fun filled. I believe that communication is the key to a great parent-teacher-student relationship. I welcome and encourage all contact; if you have any questions or concerns at any time please feel free to contact me. The most efficient method of contact is (LewisGy@BOE.Richmond.k12.ga.us) which I generally respond to within 24 hours. If this is not convenient please feel free to call the school (706-737-7301 Office Ext 2477) and I will return your phone call as soon as possible. All annual meetings are generally done the month prior to expiration dates of paperwork. Phone calls and meeting notices are sent to parents to confirm scheduling of meetings. I am looking forward to a wonderful and exciting school year! 
Have a blessed day!


Sincerely,  
Mr. Gywinn Lewis

